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Motion Regarding TaCEQ Reform 
 

Whereas, TaCEQ is undergoing a process of reform to better serve its members, and will be 
discussing this in depth at its General Assembly in May; 
 
Whereas, a survey was sent out to SSMU Councillors for feedback about the role that TaCEQ should 
play, campaign and research focuses, and priorities for the coming year; 
 
Whereas, a question was included regarding whether TaCEQ’s documents should be bilingual; 
 
Whereas, a total of 12 responses were received; 
 
Resolved, that the SSMU bring the following recommendations for TaCEQ reform: 

  
That if TaCEQ is to commission research, research in to international and out of province 
student issues, the funding of universities, financial aid, the quality of programs and 
university governance be some of the top research priorities 
  
That if TaCEQ is to engage in campaigns for the coming year, the topics of international 
needs, changes to university governance, alternatives to tuition and changes to university 
financing be some of the top priorities 
 
 That TaCEQ’s organizational priorities for the year should be to increase awareness of who 
TaCEQ is, improve communication to its members, continue to be part of the “chantiers” 
from the Summit and share existing research among member associations 
 
 That TaCEQ make its documents available in both French and English. 

 
Moved by: 
 
Robin Reid-Fraser, Vice-President (External Affairs) 
Josh Redel, President 
 


